TUCKERTON BOROUGH PRIDE AND CELEBRATION COMMITTEE MINUTES

Wednesday, September 26, 2018 7:00PM

The meeting was called to order by Chairwoman Joanne McAndrew at 7:00pm. The Open Public Meeting Acts Statement was read by the Secretary. The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Chairwoman McAndrew.

Roll Call and Recording of Hours:

Joanne McAndrew	50	Doris Mathisen	10
Mike Santo	10	Brian Martin	15
Ryan McAndrew	10	Brooke Salvanto	ab

A motion was made by Doris Mathisen to approve the minutes of the August 22, 2018 meeting. It was seconded by Mike Santo. All ayes.

Old Business: Plans for "Tucker's Treat" to be held Saturday, October 20, 2018 from 5-7 pm at the Tuckerton Elementary School parking lot.

Joanne is going to go to businesses in town requesting a \$50 donation for candy and supplies. (LEH is asking \$50 from their businesses - much more than us). MAC will be involved. After it is over wi will either nix it for next year or grow it bigger. Looking for about 10 cars. So far have the PTA & teachers, MAC, Tuckerton Library, & Wayne Martin. There will be a prize for the \$50 prize for the "Best Decorated Vehicle". Motion by Doris and second by Brian for the expenditure. All ayes. Joanne to make more posters. For next year plan a parade, plan to walk through town. Ryan will explore that for next year.

New Business:

Oct. 27. Halloween Walk - The trophies are done. Register 10, Parade 11 Dec. 1 - Christmas Walk - 6-8:30.

Oceanaires have been booked to sing at the Methodist Church from 7-7:45; acapella group of all men

Amanda Santillenes - Carolers to dress and sing 6-8pm

Santa - Old Borough Hall. Chriss Peterson to decorate the room with a Gingerbread theme

Horse and Buggy rides our back of Borough Hall Tent with hot chocolate out back

Members Forum:

Brian is working to get music for out back. There will be a fireworks show at Fantasy Island on Oct. 6.

Joanne got the horse & buggy for \$200 less. They will be at the Seaport during the day and rest the horses at TES.

Joanne also received a donation of pink bows to put up around town.

Public Forum:

Sue told everyone that Suzee has resigned as Secretary and we are looking for a replacement.

There was no approval of Secretary services as there is no Secretary. Sue Marshall took notes this evening.

Adjournment: Motion by Doris, Second by Brian, All in favor.